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Anna,

I hope you are well. 

Just checking in to see if you have a date in mind for the first Community Meeting?

Also how is the Structure Plan website progressing?

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh
MDCA Chair  

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz> Wed, Aug 17, 2022 at 11:45 AM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Hi Paul,

You were on my mind to contact today and provide an update. You have beaten me too it!

 

We are working on a community survey which we aim to release for three weeks in early September. We intend to hold community workshops
in November (date to be confirmed). We are currently preparing our comm’s for the survey and will be advertising via our TDC channels and on
a local board as per your suggestion. The website is currently been worked on and will be up and running to align with the September
community survey.

 

I will forward you the website link and communication documentation as soon as it is completed so that you can circulate through your group.

 

Regards

Anna

 

   
Anna McKenzie
Policy Planner – Environmental Policy
DDI +64 3 543 7613  |   anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 
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https://go.onelink.me/107872968?pid=InProduct&c=Global_Internal_YGrowth_AndroidEmailSig__AndroidUsers&af_wl=ym&af_sub1=Internal&af_sub2=Global_YGrowth&af_sub3=EmailSignature
tel:+64%203%20543%207613
mailto:anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz
https://www.twitter.com/tasmandc
https://www.facebook.com/tasmandistrictcouncil
https://www.tasman.govt.nz/do-it-online/contact-us/learn-more-about-the-antenno-app/


Reply-To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
To: anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>, Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Anna,

Thanks for the update.

Regarding the survey, remind me how you intend to distribute it to community?  With our recent survey we made it available both in hardcopy
and online to ensure as many people as possible could participate. Hardcopies can be placed at the hall/ library / church etc if needed.

Regards,
Paul.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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